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Upcoming Events: Visit milfordschooldistrict.org/calendar
for detailed information and more!

Feb. 1

8th Grade Open
House

Feb. 7
NHS Induction
Ceremony

Feb. 15
Mispillion NEHS
Induction Ceremony

Feb. 11
Board MeetingML Olympics

Rain Date Feb. 25

Feb. 16

Feb. 20
School Closed - Presidents
Day

Building Bridges

Feb. 2

Jan. 26
Professional Development
- No School for Students

Feb. 27

MHS Winter Dance

Banneker NEHS
Induction Ceremony

Jan. 27
Professional Development
- No School for Students



Recognitions:
Safety Patrol Officers

Banneker Officers:
Angelie Avina-Estrada - Captain
Kevin Ochoa-Cruz – Lieutenant

Mispillion Officers:
Captain – Celso Flores-Rabadan

Sergeant – Lily Schrader

Ross Officers:
Captain – Cooper Brannan
Lieutenant – Ilianny Abad

Sergeant – McKenzie Farissier



Recognitions:
Spelling Bee Winners

Lainey Chorman (1st place) 
Dom Castelli (2nd place)

Liliana Stubbs (1st place) 
Seth Moore (2nd place)

Marylei Fernandez (1st place)
Armani Feliciano (2nd place)

Banneker Mispillion Ross



4th & 5th Grade Winter Band Concerts
Banneker
Choir
Concerts

MCA

MSD ARTS:



Staff Recognitions:

 Miss Brittany Johnson
(Lulu Ross)

Open Up Resources
Teacher of the Month,

December 2022

District Data Analyst,
Dontez Collins and MHS

Counselor Kate Lynch
presented at the University

of Delaware Principal
Preparation Program Action

Research Symposium 

MCA Principal, Dr.
Amanda Gaglione, and
Mispillion Elementary

Assistant Principal, Jodi
Messick completed the
Governor's Institute for
School Leadership year-

long program



Thank you to Coldwell
Banker Premier Realty and

our community for their
generous donations.  



Special shoutout to Coach

Shorts and the MHS Varsity
basketball team for their

help!

Congratulations to Mr. Huffman (Banneker Elementary)
and Mrs. Dill (Mispillion Elementary) for being named

Hertrich's Cash for Class winners!  A BIG THANK YOU to
Hertrich for their continued support of our staff and

students

Community



Feb. 6-10, 2023
National School Counseling Week helps to put
focus public attention on the unique
contribution of school counselors within U.S.
school systems. National School Counseling
Week, sponsored by ASCA, highlights the
tremendous impact school counselors can
have in helping students achieve school
success and plan for a career. 

School Board Appreciation Month

Black History Month 

SRO Day
February 15, 2023
Our school resource 
officers serve as 
important bridges 
between youth, law 
enforcement, and the
 communities they 
serve.  Thank you to 
our SRO's: Theresa 
Bloodsworth and Robbie Masten.  We would also like to
thank our other school safety personnel including Don
Christie, Troy Crowson, Gus Economides, and Jon
Hamburg!

Upcoming Recognitions:

(January)

(February)

Each January, school board members across the U.S. are
honored during National School Board Recognition Month

for the contributions they make to their schools and
communities. 

School Counseling Week

Adam Brownstein, Dave Vezmar, Jason Miller, Matt
Bucher, Jean Wylie, Scott Fitzgerald

February 22, 2023
We celebrate #BusDriverAppreciationDay!
Join us in giving a huge thank you to our
amazing bus drivers, contractors, and aides
for all that they do to get students here,
there, and everywhere in between! Our
Transportation team continuously goes the
extra mile!

Bus Driver/Aid Appreciation

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/busdriverappreciationday?__cft__[0]=AZUNEtnxIlOJH82uqndZtsQHtF4j-wib-gyqUjQCZVRqyZja56zqVltL4o9d3J20BZ3yHkWVQGKFitJhn7UE5m8yVpxU9oNifD-BHrIsB6PMc45IKyWo4wnm79fBvmL388w&__tn__=*NK-R


Teacher of the Year & Behavioral Health
Professional of the Year

Teachers and Behavioral Health Professionals may be nominated by students, parents, teaching
peers, principals, superintendents or anyone from the community who has an interest in honoring

the outstanding work these employees do for our students. Help us recognize their hard work! 

Teacher of the Year
Nomination Form

Behavioral Health Professional
of the Year Nomination Form

Nominations open January 31, 2023



Winter Sports Update
Winter Sports Update: We are

transitioning to digital ticketing through
the GoFan platform. This is the same

ticketing service that DIAA uses for all
State Tournament events. We will no

longer be accepting cash transactions at
the gate. 

Purchase Tickets with the QR code
above




